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Over this past weekend we have migrated to a new email provider! During this migration,
you may have received an erroneous email regarding an open ticket. If you wrongly
received this email, we sincerely apologize for the inconvenience.

At any time, you can check the status of your support ticket by logging into the CCP, or you
can submit a new support ticket through our Helpdesk! Feel free to reach out if you have
any questions or concerns. Thank you for subscribing!


https://helpdesk.privateinternetaccess.com/
https://helpdesk.privateinternetaccess.com/news
https://helpdesk.privateinternetaccess.com/news/announcements
https://helpdesk.privateinternetaccess.com/news/posts/support-portal-email-migration
https://helpdesk.privateinternetaccess.com/news/announcements
https://www.privateinternetaccess.com/account/client-sign-in
https://helpdesk.privateinternetaccess.com/new-ticket

